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Dates for your Diary -  

Thursday 2nd September - Teacher Education Day (no children in) 

Friday 3rd September - Teacher Education Day (no children in) 

Monday 6th September - First day back for children.  

Goodbye and Good luck! 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our Year 5 leavers the very best of luck for the 

future. They have been a brilliant group of children to work with and it has been fantastic to see them 

grow and develop during their time here at Swan Lane. During their time here, they have all matured 

into polite, thoughtful, hard-working and resilient children. They are children we are proud to have had 

at our school. We are sure they will be very successful as they embark upon their careers at their new 

schools and we wish them well as we watch them go.  

Thank You & Goodbye! 

Mrs Hyatt is retiring after 30 years at Swan Lane. We will all miss her terribly, especially 

when it is time for a class assembly or whole school production. She has been a wonderful 

teaching assistant, and we wish her all the best in retirement. 

Also retiring is Mrs Whitehouse and we wish her all the best for the future. She will be 

greatly missed in year five and across the school. 

Mrs Bird will be leaving us this year too. She has been a brilliant addition to the Year 1 team 

and we wish her all the best going forward. 

Have a wonderful  

summer! 

Thank you so much for 

all the support, patience 

and co-operation this 

year. We hope you have 

a wonderful summer 

and come back in  

September refreshed and 

ready to learn.  

 Finally, Miss Skourapathi will be leaving us this year as well. She has recently welcomed a baby into the world 

and we wish her and her family the very best as they begin an exciting new chapter.  


